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===============================================================

The Lam Times 
   323-6924


klam@portageps.org
             October 18, 2013     

	We have finished the MEAP’s!  You should be proud of the hard work that your child put into this testing.  In Language Arts we will be returning to our regular routine of introducing a new story each week, new vocabulary, and new spelling words.  
	Important Dates

· Thursday, Oct. 31st: Halloween Party @ 9:00
· Tuesday, Nov. 5th: Records Day, No School
· Wednesday, Nov. 13th:  Evening Conferences

· Thursday, Nov. 14th: Evening Conferences



	Conferences
It is time for Parent-Teacher Conferences again. Conferences will be held on Wednesday & Thursday, November 13 & 14 from 4:30-8:15pm.  We use an online system to schedule all of our conferences.

You will be able to schedule your conferences beginning Wednesday, October 30 – Friday, November 1. The website will be open at 8am on Oct 30 and will close at 3pm on Nov 1. Once you are there, you will be asked to enter a school event code.
I will also have some availability from 8:30-3:30 on these two days.  Please contact me if you would be interested in setting up a conference during the day. My availability will be on a first come basis.  

	Halloween

We are going to have our class party on Thursday, October 31st from 9:00 – 10:00.  If you have signed up to help in any way you should be contacted by one of our room parents.   Costumes are optional if your child would like to wear one for the party, but are only to be worn for the party.  Please have your child wear regular clothes to school and pack their costume.  We will take a few minutes before our party begins to change into costumes. Costumes should be easy for the children to put on and not require makeup. Please don’t include blood, gore, or weapons with your child’s costume. There will not be a school-wide parade this year due to security protocols. A letter from Ms. Hartman regarding the decision is attached.


	
	We continue to enjoy the special attributes that your child brings to our class!
Mr. Lam

	Nothing boosts students’ confidence more than having themselves and their abilities taken seriously.

~Unknown


